New Spectacular Constellations Were Found in Ms. GF’s Classroom!


By Hunter Rounds 

3rd graders at Grand Isle School were looking for constellations in our classroom on March 17, 2014.  We discovered them using a telescope.  We were studying space and the constellations that there were then. There were 88 and now there are 114, because we discovered 26 more. 

We discovered The Bow, Teepee Table, Pick Axe, Minecraft and Arrow. We charted them on paper. After we hung them on the ceiling in the classroom. Come to Grand Isle School to see the new constellations.

